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October 18, 2021

To My Wonderful Patients,

As | celebrate my 37™ year practicing dentistry, | am very excited to announce that | will be merging my
practice with that of an exceptional dentist, Dr. Rachel Park. | have been blessed with a rewarding and
successful career but after four decades chairside, | would like to reduce my work schedule to spend
more time with my family. Dr. Park is an experienced, knowledgeable, caring, and kind provider. As |
considered this transition in my professional life, | agonized over finding the right dentist to care for all
of you. | have found this provider in Dr. Park. Our philosophies of patient care are very similar — “always
put what is best for the patient first.”

In this age of corporate dentistry where quality of care is not the first priority it was wonderful to find
that Dr. Rachel and | share the same goals. This was the MOST important consideration for me as | was
interviewing providers, wanting only the best for all of you without compromise.

Dr. Park and |, with my reduced schedule, will begin seeing everyone in her office beginning November
16. Our new location is only three minutes away, at 7930 Wyoming Blvd NE, Unit C, near the corner of
Paseo del Norte and Wyoming Blvd (www.BestDentistABQ.com/NE).

Dr. Rachel is known for her gentle touch, high clinical skills, and strong friendships with her patients.

Her goal is to provide the best quality dental care for you, just as | have all these years. Her office is
state of the art and she will offer many new services that may interest you. You will also enjoy extended
patient hours as well as her participation in many insurance networks.

There will be some familiar faces when you come in! Julie, Pam, and Kim will be joining me in our new
dental home. Cathi will be retiring to pursue her other interests, spend more time with her family, and
have more free time — she definitely deserves it. We will miss her but Dr. Park’s staff is more than
capable of carrying the torch!

| am very excited to enter this new phase of my professional life with all of you, and feel very good about

the hands that | am sharing your important care with. Thank you all from the bottom of my heart for
being such a large part of both my life and my career.

To new beginnings,

Valberie @ Wrohlesoki, DDS
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